BRETT GUTHRIE SECOND DISTRICT, KENTUCKY

COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION AND LABOR

SUBCOMMITTEE:
HIGHER EDUCATION AND
WORKFORCE INVESTMENT



DEPUTY ASSISTANT WHIP

COMMITTEE ON
ENERGY AND COMMERCE

SUBCOMMITTEES:

Oversight and Investigations,
Republican Leader
Health

CONSUMER PROTECTION AND COMMERCE

April 28, 2021

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro Chair House Appropriations Committee U.S. House of Representatives H-307 The Capitol Washington, DC 20515 The Honorable Kay Granger Ranking Member House Appropriations Committee U.S. House of Representatives 1036 Longworth House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for Baptist Health Medical Group Family Medicine Radcliff in fiscal year 2022.

The entity to receive funding for this project is Baptist Health Hardin, located at 913 North Dixie Avenue, Elizabethtown, Kentucky, 42701. The project is located at 1679 North Wilson Road, Suite 110, Radcliff, KY 40160. The funding would be used for construction of a multi-disciplinary clinic to provide comprehensive primary care and behavioral health services to the region, including Fort Knox Army Installation soldiers and families.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

BRETT GUTHRIE Member of Congress